
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

July 31, 2018 

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Gary Heroux, 

Mary Heroux, Shoo Hale, Deanie Hendrick. Stephen Korth, Carolyn Korth, Fran Dube, Micheal McAllister, 

Marie McAllister,Eric Gulbrandson, Bill Mararieg, and Mike Friedman 

1. We opened with a Public Meeting addressing our decision to Abandon a Section of Swain Road 

for Maintenance. Our decision is based on Testimony of Lovell Residents Stating No Town Work 

or Money have been spent on Swain Road between Dube and McAllister residents in over 

30years. The previous owner/abutter had allowed Trailblazers Snowmobile Club to keep a trail 

cleared and maintained along this section and sections of Howlett land the current owner has 

closed the trail across that portion of the trail at this time. Public Easement Allows Public Use of 

this road and other Old Town Roads, any work or improvements will require a review from the 

Selectmen. Another factor in the decision is the fact that the Swain Road is a measurement of a 

Rod and a Half Width (1 ½) and is not suitable to today’s Road Standards. MMA was contacted 

for advisement. We will Memorialize the decision at the August 7, 2018 Selectmen Meeting. 

2. Approved July 24, 2018 minutes. 

3. Larry reported on Public Works we will meet at the Town Garage 7:00 Aug. 7th to discuss and 

measure the need to repair old storage building or build a new building at this time Larry will 

present his plan and costs. 

4. Met with Mike Friedman to sign papers on the sale of town land to Meatballs LLC. 

5. Tommie Reported on LVFD. 

6. Adjourned 9:00 . 

 

  

 

 


